
NOTICE FOR PROPOSALS 

 

Lease of Lake Bluff Golf Club RFP 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that proposals for Lease of Lake Bluff Golf Club will be received 

by the Lake Bluff Park District.  Proposals will be accepted ONLY at the Park District 

Administration Offices, Recreation Center, 355 W. Washington Ave., Lake Bluff, IL 60044, 

until 10:00 a.m., June 13, 2018.   

 

Office Hours 

Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Saturday  9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 

All addenda for this RFP will be distributed to proposers who have registered with BHFX and who 

have downloaded the RFP.  The documents are available through BHFX.  Go to 

bhfxplanroom.com, click on Public Jobs, the project is listed under “Lake Bluff Park District – 

Lease of Lake Bluff Golf Club RFP.”  

 

Said proposals will be evaluated and results will be made public after the Board approves/rejects 

a proposal.  The Park District reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any 

informalities or irregularities in any proposal or in the proposal process. 

 

 

 

 April 30, 2018        ------- 

 Date        Ron Salski 

        Executive Director

http://www.bhfxplanroom.com/


 


